
Clinton County Sheriff’s Office 

News Release 

 
To:  Area news 

 

Reported by:  Sgt. Lefebvre  

 

Approved by:  Lt. Reid 

 

Subject of the release: Incident at Beekmantown Central School 

 

For more information contact:  Major R. Craig 

 

Date and time of incident: 01/21/2015 at 09:04AM 

 

Narrative:  The Clinton County Sheriff’s Office School Resource Officer 

received a report from Beekmantown Central School regarding an incident 

at the High School.  The school reported that a note had been found in the 

bathroom regarding a potential threat against the school. 

 

  Members of the Sheriff’s office responded to the school with members of 

the New York State Police to investigate the incident.  Based on the 

information received a complete search of the High School, Middle School 

and Elementary School was conducted.  The exact contents of the note are 

not being released at this time as the investigation is ongoing. 

 

  The search was conducted by members of the Sheriff’s Office with the 

assistance of the following agencies.  The New York State Police, New York 

State Police K-9, Federal Protective Services, US Marshals, the United 

States Border Patrol and Plattsburgh Police Department. 

 

  The incident is under investigation and further information will be released 

when available.  

 


